
FACILITY POST-EXAMINATION COMMENTS 

FOR THE FERMI RETAKE 

EXAMINATION - AUGUST 2006 



Letter to File, 

This letter is to document that there were no post-exam comments to the NRC written retake 
exam. The licensee informed the chief examiner by phone that the licensee would not send 
exam comments. 

Raymond Keith Walton 


